Dear Editor
I am pleased to resubmit the article entitled " The Impact of Israel’s National Health Insurance Law (1995) and Health Reforms on the Nursing Profession"The article was written after 28 years of the state health law and the main reforms in health. His objective is to bring about the aspect of nursing in Israel and the influence of Israel's legislation and reform on the subject from a historical point of view. I was until I retired a year ago, the chief nurse of Clalit health services and experienced the events in real time. I am a nurse specializing in historical research of medicine and specialist in nursing policy and administration.
Thank you for your consideration!

Sincerely,
Dr' Dorit Weiss
doritweiss2008@gmail.com

